
Parish of Kanturk & Lismire and Parish of 

Castlemagner 

 

Parochial House 

Kanturk 

   Co. Cork      

19/1/2022 

 

Re: Dates for Confirmation and Holy Communion for the First Time 

 

Dear Teachers, Parents and Guardians 

Greetings and blessings for 2022. May it be a good year for each of us and may 

we stay safe as we continue to navigate our way through and with the 

Coronavirus. 

Bishop Crean intends to officiate at some of the Confirmation ceremonies in the 

Diocese this year. Dates for Confirmation will be given to the parishes at the end 

of the month. When those dates are fixed it will then be possible to schedule 

the dates for Holy Communion for the First Time. I hope to be in a position to 

confirm the dates in the second week of February. 

Thank you for your understanding and patience. 

 

Every good wish 

 

Fr Toby Bluitt P.P.  

 

 

 


